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7th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Art department would like to invite your daughter to take part in a Lino printing workshop run by Roseanna 

Courtney, a former student of The Ladies' College. Roseanna has recently illustrated and published a book on 

Guernsey folklore, and she recently came into school to talk to Lower Five students about her book. You can look 

at her website here https://rotusart.com/guernsey-lore-book 

The details of the workshops are as follows: - 

Dates: Saturday 14th January, Saturday 21st January, Saturday 28th January 

Time: 10:00-12:00  

Location: The Ladies’ College Art department 

Focus: Guernsey Folklore and Roseanna’s book 

Cost: Free for students to attend! 

All Lower Five students are invited; they do not have to be studying Art at GCSE. Over the three workshops, 

students will use Guernsey Folklore and Roseanna’s work as a focus, they will select some of the stories to base 

their design on and then print their design! 

We have a maximum capacity of 15, and spaces will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. If you would 

like your daughter to attend, please complete the form to secure your space. Lino Printing workshop   

We will be in contact as soon as possible to confirm your daughter’s space on the workshop.  

Yours sincerely, 

Charlie Alston & Emma Clements 

Miss Alston and Miss Clements 

Art Department 

 

 

 

https://rotusart.com/guernsey-lore-book
https://forms.office.com/e/c9Yniydydw
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